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4th January 2016 
Annual Parental Consent 

 
Parental consent for outdoor educational activities within the school’s locality. 

 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 
During the course of the year and as part of the work your son/daughter will be given the opportunity to 
participate in events or lessons within the school locality but not always on the school site.  
 
The school is seeking to gain your consent for us to operate a single permission letter to cover these events. 
Parents will ALWAYS be informed of such events before they take place – this may be by letter or as a text 
message. 
 
This single Letter Of Consent will cut down on the paper work and allow the school to concentrate more 
carefully on the success of your child’s experiences and quality of their work. If, on hearing about a planned 
trip or visit you do not want your child to attend, please contact school. 
 
Trips or Visits which are not as local and for which payment is required, will be in a separate letter and will 
require a parental signature for that event. 
 
Please can you complete the attached slip below and return it to school by Monday 9th January 2017. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Jane George 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
I the Parent/Guardian of -------------------------------------- class-------------------------- 
 
I give consent for my son/daughter (please delete) to take part in activities within the school locality 
throughout the academic year 2016  –2017  . 
I wish to be informed of each activity prior to the date and expect the school to provide appropriate consent 
forms when activities range further away from the locality. 
 
Signed ----------------------------------------- Parent/Guardian (please delete) 


